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September 1, 2017 
Work of replacing 23 driveway culverts on Rich Road will begin on Tuesday, September 5, 2017. The 
scope of work encompasses from address #2605 Coltonville to Glidden Road.   
One major cross road culvert will have to be completed in the near future, watch for web updates.  
Any questions or concerns can be addressed to the County Engineer at 1826 Barber Greene Road, 
DeKalb, IL 60115 or by calling (815) 756-9513 or email highway@dekalbcounty.org.  
        
August 31, 2017 
The DeKalb County Engineer has announced that Rich Road between Sangamon Road and Glidden 
Road will be closed to through traffic Friday, September 1, 2017 from 8:00am to 3:00pm for culvert 
replacement.  Any questions or concerns can be addressed to the County Engineer at 1826 Barber 
Greene Road, DeKalb, IL 60115 or by calling (815) 756-9513 or email highway@dekalbcounty.org.  
 
August 30, 2017 
The DeKalb County Engineer has announced that Rich Road between Taft Street and Waterman Street 
will be closed to through traffic Thursday, August 31, 2017 from 8:00am to 3:00pm for culvert 
replacement.  Any questions or concerns can be addressed to the County Engineer at 1826 Barber 
Greene Road, DeKalb, IL 60115 or by calling (815) 756-9513 or email highway@dekalbcounty.org.  
 
August 29, 2017 
The DeKalb County Engineer has announced that Rich Road between North First Street and Waterman 
Street will be closed to through traffic Wednesday, August 30, 2017 from 8:00am to 3:00pm for culvert 
replacement.  Any questions or concerns can be addressed to the County Engineer at 1826 Barber 
Greene Road, DeKalb, IL 60115 or by calling (815) 756-9513 or email highway@dekalbcounty.org.  
 
 
This project consists of the replacement of five cross road culverts and 23 driveway culverts.  Road 
closures will be posted on this site the day before they are planned for replacement.  Current projection 
(weather permitting) is to have all cross road culverts installed by September 5, 2017 and then move to 
replacing driveway culverts.  This maintenance is being taken ahead of the scheduled repaving of Rich 
Road during the 2018 construction year. 
 
 
 


